GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
BENZIR INCOME SUPPORT PROGRAMME

CANCELLATION NOTICE
[1-114/Proc/Forensics-Software/BISP/2021]

k “Procurement of Vulnerabilitv Assessment and Forensic J

Activity Ref.: No. PK-BISP-268006-GO-RFQ

Reference No.: [1-114/Proc/Forensics-Software/BISP/2021]
Project: [NSPP]

Project No: 158643

Reference RFQ Notice published in the Newspapers Daily "ROZNAMA EXPRESS” and
“The NATION" dated, 28" January 2022 as well as uploacied on websites of BISP
(www.bisp.gov.pk) and PPRA (www.ppra.org.pk) in pursuant to the “Procurement of
Goods, Works, and Non-Consulting Services Under IBRD Loans and IDA Credits &
Grants, (2011, Revised 2014 and onward). In this regard, it is informed that the BISP
has decided to cancel the procurement process for "“Procurement of Vulnerability
Assessment and Forensic Tools/Software” by invoking the Paragraph# 2.61 of the said
guidelines. All the Quotations were rejected by BISP Committee on rational grounds.

i hahid Ali)
Director (Procurement)
Benazir Income Support Programme,
. F-Block, Pak. Secretariat,
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